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Sample Fundraising Email

Dear ________,

I hope you and your family are well and safe. As we stay sheltered in place to protect ourselves and others, I remain committed to my breast cancer fundraiser and would appreciate your support. 

Although our day-to-day lives have changed, unfortunately the fight to end breast cancer is not over. That’s why I committed to walk 60 miles and fundraise to help end breast cancer with the Susan G. Komen 3-Day® and why I’m asking for your support. Especially now, as support for breast cancer patients and survivors during the COVID-19 pandemic is imperative. Together we can make a difference.

Would you please consider donating to help breast cancer patients, who are among the most vulnerable to COVID-19? Your dollars will help fund urgent needs, including:
· Komen’s Breast Care & Clinical Trial Information Helpline
· Treatment Assistance Programs
· Patient Support
· Advocacy Efforts
· Research Funding

We are in this together and your support means the world to me and countless others!

A huge part of the 3-Day preparation is the training, walking every day to get ready to walk 60 miles. While my training walks have been quieter as of late, I’m enjoying the fresh air and time outside. If you have the time, I highly recommend taking regular walks.

My 3-Day event is scheduled for <Month>, and I hope to complete my fundraising in the next few months! If you can, please donate by clicking the link at the end of this email. It will take you to my personal fundraising webpage. Or, you can mail a donation by printing the printable donation form on my webpage. Or, you can even call 800-996-3DAY to donate over the phone.

Again, I hope your spirits and health is well, and that you’re able to help. Together we can help those in need today. 

Thank you so much! Stay safe and be well!



Sample Thank You Letter 
Dear ________,

Thank you for your donation of <$___> to my Susan G. Komen 3-Day® fundraiser. 
I appreciate your support of the breast cancer community. Particularly now during the COVID-19 pandemic, as many breast cancer patients need help understanding their risk, how to proceed with their care, financial assistance to remain on treatment, or emotional support.
Donors like you help ensure important services continue for those in need, including: 
· Komen’s Breast Care and Clinical Trials Helpline, which is receiving a high volume of calls related to COVID-19 and breast cancer concerns  
· Komen’s Treatment Assistance program, which provides financial assistance to patients going through treatment  
· Guiding patients through difficult decisions and providing social and emotional support from oncology social workers 
· Komen’s advocacy for breast cancer patients and their needs among policy makers   
· Funding lifesaving research and clinical trials to discover new treatments  
Because of people like you, Komen can ensure important services continue for those in need. To learn more about how you can support the unique needs of breast cancer patients during this health and economic crisis please visit coronavirus.komen.org.

Thanks again for supporting me and Komen as I walk 60 miles for the Komen 3-Day. Without your generosity, none of this would be possible.

Sincerely,
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